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Accounting Services 

The end of the 2023-2024 fiscal year is fast approaching on June 30th ! We want to send a reminder of 

items that will need your attention as we close out the year. 

• Requisition Listing Year-End Process.

o You can start this process NOW to get a head start on the list of outstanding items that might

need your attention.

o Your timely attention in notifying Accounts Payable of any requisitions to be closed or

carried forward (services/goods received after 06/30/24 will be charged to FY24/25 budget)

would be greatly appreciated.

o Please email Accounts Payable at invoices@scusd.edu the list of any requisitions that can be

closed following payment or need to be carried forward. Please ensure to title the email

subject line as follows: Requisition Listing for 23/24 Year-End Process [Site/Dept.

location code and location name]. This will help Accounting prepare a smooth, efficient,

accurate and successful year-end closing.

• Receive Purchase Order items online in ESCAPE as they are delivered.

o It is VERY important to do this before Friday, June 28th for all items received. This will

ensure that the expense will post to this fiscal year. Items not received by June 30th will be

charged to the next fiscal year's budget.

o Contact Purchasing for items that were ordered and not received promptly. This will give the

Purchasing Department time to reach out to the vendors and inform you of the likelihood of

delivery before June 30th
. 

o If you do not know how to receive items, please contact Pw·chasing Services at

purchasing@scusd.edu for assistance.

• Send any invoices to Accounts Payable for payment as you receive them.

o Make sure submitted invoices for Blanket Orders, Service Agreements, and Non-Public

schools include an approval signature.
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